Tender period for improvement works of
Fanling Highway (Pak Shek Au Portion)
and associated works at Kwu Tung North
New Development Area extended

The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (November
29) gazetted a notice to extend the tender period for the contract for Kwu
Tung North New Development Area, Remaining Phase: Improvement Works of
Fanling Highway (Pak Shek Au Portion) and Associated Works (Contract No.
ND/2024/05) to noon on December 20.

The CEDD invited tenders for the contract on September 27. The tender
period was originally scheduled to expire at noon on December 6. Details of
the tender notice are available on the CEDD's website

(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html).

The CEDD has commissioned AECOM Asia Company Limited to design and
supervise the works. For enquiries, please call the company at 3922 9000
during office hours.


http://www.government-world.com/tender-period-for-improvement-works-of-fanling-highway-pak-shek-au-portion-and-associated-works-at-kwu-tung-north-new-development-area-extended/
http://www.government-world.com/tender-period-for-improvement-works-of-fanling-highway-pak-shek-au-portion-and-associated-works-at-kwu-tung-north-new-development-area-extended/
http://www.government-world.com/tender-period-for-improvement-works-of-fanling-highway-pak-shek-au-portion-and-associated-works-at-kwu-tung-north-new-development-area-extended/
http://www.government-world.com/tender-period-for-improvement-works-of-fanling-highway-pak-shek-au-portion-and-associated-works-at-kwu-tung-north-new-development-area-extended/
https://www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html

